
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

       

May 2024 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

         

4th - Heather  8th - Pat R 

 

    23rd - Mavis   24th - Margaret her 100th Birthday 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Thank  you 

  

Sarah 

  

for all  your hard  

work this month. 

  

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH GOES TO… 



 
 

 

 

May 2024 Entertainment 
                                            

                                                 In-house activities are as follows:- 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

10th  May – Jenny Sinclair 

24th   May - Leona, will be performing for Margaret’s 100th birthday party 

           G-Fitness is continuing on Saturday’s fortnightly for the rest of the month. 

 

                                                                              



 
 

                    

                     

 

                                   
                        

                          

                             



 
 

                            

 

        

 

 

            

                                   

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Rosa’s Round Up 

 

Hello all, 

Apologies for no newsletter last month. I’ve included some photos of our 

Easter activities and our fish and chip day, the residents really enjoyed it so we 

will be doing that again sometime soon. 

We had an Easter raffle and a tea party fund raiser which were a great hit, and 

enjoyed by all who participated to help us with all donations going to the 

resident’s fund. It was lovely seeing families and resident’s sitting around the 

tables in true afternoon tea style, tea really does taste better in those cups. 

A massive thank you to everyone that helped bake cakes and donated to make 

the event so special and a big thank you to Marion, I could not have done it 

without you. 

We look forward to hopefully a wonderful, sunny summer with lots of exciting 

news and new memories made along the way with your loved ones. 

All my loves and best wishes. 

Rosa xxx 

 


